
Radops of El Jebel
Monthly Meeting Minutes

October 23rd, 2023

1) Call to Order  
Secretary Ken Behrens noted that a quorum of 16 members was present, 4 of which were elected officers.  President Sam Wittner  
called to order the meeting of the Radops of El Jebel at 1900 hours October 23 rd, 2023, with all officers present.  Jim Oliver gave 
the invocation followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. President Sam Wittner welcomed visitor Lady Carol Monsebroten.

2) Illness and Distress  
a) No illness or distress reported.

3) Approval of Minutes from last meeting  
a) Chuck Noah moved and Michael Marcus seconded that the September 25 th, 2023 minutes be approved as published.  Motion 

carried unanimously. 
4) Treasurer’s Report  

a) The Treasurer’s report is on file with the secretary.
b) Chuck Noah moved and Paul Harrison seconded that the Treasurer’s report be accepted.  Motion carried unanimously.

5) Committee Reports  
a) None.

6) Communications:  
a) None

7) Unfinished Business  
a) None.

8) New Business  
a) None.

9) Good of the Order  
a) Sam Wittner thanked all Radops who provided communications at the Sportsman's Raffle.
b) Ken Jones said that he would like the Zoom meetings to continue.
c) Ken Behrens said that he wanted all to know that his Lady Cyndie gave her permission for him to attend the meeting on her  

birthday.
10) Divan Representative  

a) Divan Rep Hoss Monsebroten said that Jim Oliver will be our Divan Rep going forward.
b) He said that everyone should attend the Ceremonial on Saturday to welcome the new Nobles.
c) Emit Hurdelbrink confirmed that officers meeting date will be Saturday 20 January, not Monday 22 January as was published.
d) Hoss gave the upcoming events on the calendar with a reminder that the Stock Show night will be on 12 January.
e) Ken Behrens suggested that the divan report be emailed to the secretary so that it can be communicated if the Divan Rep is  

unavailable.
Adjournment

Sam Wittner adjourned the meeting at 1919 hours.

Minutes submitted by: 

Ken Behrens KBØYLN, Secretary

Attending:  Sam Wittner, President; Paul Harrison, Vice President; Ken Behrens, Secretary; Rich Wall, Treasurer; Michael Marcus, Red 
Fez Rep; Hoss Monsebroten, Divan Rep; Glenn Fishel (via Zoom); Emit Hurdelbrink; Ken Jones, PP (via Zoom); Chuck Noah; Jim 
Oliver; Dennis Proctor, PP; Jim Schneider; Mike Schwartz (via Zoom); Jim Stewart, PP (via Zoom); & Dave Stoner.

Emit Hurdelbrink showed a video about the history of CB radio for all the “good buddies” in the group (especially for Sam).
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